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Sept. 3, 2024  
Notice of Construction 

Pefferlaw Dam Rehabilitation 
 
The Town is undertaking the rehabilitation of the Pefferlaw Dam and associated parkland. This work includes 
concrete repairs, armour stone retaining wall repairs, maintenance bridge replacement, soil remediation and 
site restoration. Construction is planned to start in September and be completed in December 2024.  

 

 

What can you expect?   
- Work hours: Work will take place between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday, with occasional work after 

hours and on weekends as required.  
- Water levels: Water levels upstream of the dam will be temporarily lowered for worker safety during 

construction. Water levels will return to normal seasonal levels in 2025.  
- Park access: The Pefferlaw Dam and associated parkland will be closed for the duration of the project.  
- Noise and dust: Due to the nature of the work, there will be construction-related noise and dust, though 

every effort to minimize this will be made.  
- Restoration: The work area will be restored to existing conditions at completion of the work. There will 

be additional tree plantings as well. 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important construction project. If you have questions about 
the upcoming work, contact the below or visit: georgina.ca/PefferlawDam  

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders 

Senior Project Manager 
Operations and Infrastructure 

osanders@georgina.ca 
905-476-4305, ext. 2902 

 

Operations and Infrastructure 


